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 FAITH OPPORTUNITIES  FOR  THE WEEK OF  MARCH 10, 2024 

OPPORTUNITIES TO SERVE  

Your willingness to serve is appreciated.  
Please check the sign-up notebook located on the Narthex table  

and select the Sunday of your choice to serve at Faith Presbyterian.  

DATE GREETERS COFFEE HOUR HOSTS WORSHIP 
LEADERS 

ELDER OF 
THE DAY 

3/10/24 Gwen Smith Randy and Kathy 
Richard for 50th 
Anniversary 
Bob and Barb Schratz 

Judy Pike George Wheat 

3/17/24 John & Charlotte Osborne Faith Needs 
Your Help  

Sonny Coble John Gulde 

3/24/24 
Palm 

Sunday 

Faith Needs Your 
Help  

Faith Needs 
Your Help  

Judy Pike Sonny Coble 

3/28/24 
Maundy 
Thurs. 

Faith Needs Your 
Help  

Not needed for 
Maundy 
Thursday 

George Wheat Faith 
Needs Your 
Help  

Tuesday, March 12 
  

 11:30 am Men’s lunch - Landmark Café 
 2:30 pm  Finance committee 
 6 pm   Music and worship committee 
           
 

Wednesday, March 13 
 

   6:00 pm Choir 
Thursday, March 14 — 6:45 pm — Tone Chime choir 

WELCOME VISITORS AND GUESTS 
 

We are thankful to God for guiding you here today and we are happy that you have chosen 
to worship with us.  We joyfully welcome you and hope you will join us again next week. 

 
SUPPORT MONTLURE! 

On April 2, Montlure, a camp owned by the two presbyteries in Arizona, will be 
hosting The Great Camp Give, a one-day giving campaign that supports the camp’s 

scholarship fund. Please give so all kids who want to go to camp can attend! The 
goal is to raise $25,000. Last year, Montlure camp raised $33,000 to campers who 

had a financial need. You can make a donation online on April 2 at 
www.montlure.org or mail in a donation to Montlure and write “The Great Camp 

Give” in the memo line and mail it to 6659 E. University, Mesa, AZ 85205. 
If you have any questions, please contact George Van Otten.  

 

Congregational meeting after worship March 10, to consider 
increasing the number of Ruling Elders and members of Board 

of Deacons to 12 from 9. 
___________________________________________________ 

Interested in serving your church? Faith is looking for some-
one to begin training to become the new Clerk of Session. Let 
Clerk Fred Whitley or Pastor Brian know if you are interested 

and able to do this important work for Faith!  
—————————————————————————— 

FELLOWSHIP! FUN! GAMES! FREE DINNER! 
Church members from Pinnacle Presbyterian in Scottsdale and their asso-
ciate pastor Rev. Dr. Mike Hegeman will be in Sierra Vista on Thursday, 

May 2, and would like to have dinner, sing songs, and play games and en-
joy fellowship with folks from Faith. Dinner will be provided. Please let 
Pastor Brian know if you would like to attend; a sign up sheet for those 

interested in attending is out in the Narthex! This is a great opportunity to 
enjoy fellowship with some of our Presbyterian brothers and sisters! 

 


